
MEMBERS NOTICE 

 

NEW CO-VID 19 TRACK AND TRACE APP 

 

FROM THURSDAY 24.09.2020 

 

The Government announced that the new NHS COVID-19 

app will be available for download from midnight on 

Thursday 24.09.20. 

 

People who have downloaded the NHS app will be able to 

check into the club with their mobile phone instead of 

leaving their details in the club registration form. 

 

This can be done by scanning their mobile phone after 

downloading the NHS app, across the QR code on the NHS 

COVID-19 posters that will be in place in the club rooms 

from Friday 25.09.2020. 

 

It allows NHS Test and Trace to contact customers with 

public health advice should there be a COVID-19 outbreak. 

 

Scanning the QR code helps the club meet the new legal 

requirement to record contact details of members, guests, 

visitors and staff in the club.  

 

GRAEME ATKINS, 

 

HON. SECRETARY, 

 

DATE 23.09.2020 


